
Today's Date: ________________

Dear Friend, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of our missionary team that is going overseas in 
2019. 

As we look forward to this tremendous opportunity to minister to the spiritual and 
physical needs of people and by demonstrating the love of Jesus to them, I want 
to ask you to consider financially supporting this outreach.  Your financial gifts, 
made payable to Victory World Church, will be used solely for the travel, living 
and ministry expenses of the team.  You may designate your gift to a particular 
individual that you would like to support.  All contributions are tax deductible. 

In the unlikely event that a person you have noted for support does not go 
on the mission trip, your contribution will remain designated toward this 
specific trip. 

Please accept this letter as certification that this person has been approved to 
travel with the Victory World Church Mission team.  We believe that any 
contribution that you make in the life of this missionary will be of eternal value. 
We are grateful to you for your prayer and financial support. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis V. Rouse 
Senior Pastor 


